A division of Pattison Food Group Ltd.

RE: Food Bank Drive

This year, our Sherwood Park Save-On-Foods stores are looking to drive some change
in our community. We want to collect as much food as possible for the Strathcona Food
Bank and help those in need in our community. We are looking to our partners who are
part of our School Rebate program to help us out! This is a great opportunity for your
students to learn more about the food bank, as well as the importance of taking care of
and giving back to our community.

We would love to have your help in running a food drive at your school. Our plan is to
bring you some paper bags to fill up with any food you and your students can collect.
We will co-ordinate with the Strathcona Food Bank to have them pick up any items that
you are able to collect at the end of the food drive. This food drive would run from April
3rd to April 7th, 2023.

With record high inflation, rising prices of goods and the state of the world, we want to
help make a difference in people's lives. The Strathcona Food Bank is a shining
example of how we can help our neighbors who may be in need. This amazing group of
volunteers helps keep the hungry fed, and we are so happy to partner with such a great
organization.

We have some more events coming later this year, and we would love to have your
school and students involved! Our store teams are eager to get into the community and
support your schools .

Please reach out to us at 6663asm@saveonfoods.com, or give us a call at 780-467-
7503 (ask for Gord, Jessica or Tyler) if you have any questions or concerns!

Thank you for your support!

-Sherwood Park Save-On-Foods Team
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